
07/11/2019 

MRS Suzanne Johns 
16 Stirgess AVE 
curl curl NSW 2096 
lizjohns2001@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I have lived in Stirgess Avenue for over 40 years and visit the Harbord bowling club regularly.
I love the fact our local area caters for such a large variety of sports and youth groups like 
Scouts however i am concerned our streets have become quite dangerous and unsafe due to 
the amount of traffic and lack of parking. 
Noise would also be a concern with these markets.
There is already a distinct lack of parking due to the various sports played on a daily basis. 
There will be cars, trucks and vans driving down local streets from 6am to set up the market, 
there will be noise from the PA system, buskers/music, generators and motorised equipment 
throughout the day, then the same in the evening to close.
It is a big ask for the local residents to have to deal with on a weekly basis , especially on a 
Sunday.
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